
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Welcome back  
Welcome to the 2021 school year. We 

are so excited to see our students 

back with us and once again I would 

like to welcome new families into our 

school community. 

Thanks Bowlers 
On Tuesday afternoon I got a nice 

surprise visit from Sandra Lincoln and 

Judy Sargent who are members of the 

lady bowlers section of the Mudgee 

Bowling Club. The Mudgee PS ex-

students, came armed with a $200 

cheque which was raised through 

their Christmas Raffle. The generous 

and surprising donation will go 

towards new books in the library.  

Sincerest 

thanks to the 

Lady Bowlers at 

Mudgee 

Bowling Club 

for their 

generosity.  

 

 

 

Pick ups and drop offs  
Thanks to all parents for following 

pick up and drop off procedures over 

the first two weeks. It has been great 

being back to a normal 3:15pm pick 

up. Moving forward, K-2 parents are 

still permitted to enter the school 

grounds to drop off and pick up; 

however, we ask that you do so 

promptly. In the morning, if K-2 

parents need to come onto school 

grounds before the bell, please just 

drop your children and let them play 

with their friends. In the afternoon, 

please try not to arrive onsite early – 

pick-up time is 3:15pm. Department 

guidelines suggest that if any longer 

than a quick pick-up and drop-off, 

you would need to sign in at the front 

office and scan in via a Service NSW 

QR Code. This would make things 

problematic, and it would be great if 

we could keep things the way they 

are. Unfortunately, parents of Year 3-

6 students still must remain outside 

the gate. Thanks for your cooperation 

as we navigate through the 

guidelines.  

Newsletter Update 
This term, we are going to trial our 

newsletter a little differently and send 

out on a fortnightly basis. On the 

alternate weeks, I will still be 

communicating with you and will do 

so via a brief email and a video 

message (which we received some 

positive feedback from last year). The 

newsletter and email/video 

communication will now go out on a 

Friday and it is the intention that we 

will be able to better review the week 

we’ve had, and let you know what is 

coming up. 

A lot of information and sharing of 

student activities does appear on our 

Facebook Page, and I strongly 

encourage all parents to follow it. Our 

newsletter is the key method of 

sharing 'whole school' information 
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CANTEEN ROSTER  

Week   
Beginning 

Class 
Week   
Beginning 

Class 

8 FEB 1/2H 8 MARCH K/1B 

15 FEB 1P 15 MARCH KC 

22 FEB 1R 22 MARCH KL 

1 MARCH 1T 29 MARCH KN 
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with families; however, it is my 

intention this year to make this 

newsletter a lot more student-

centered and interactive too – after all, 

why are we all here? We will be 

exploring a new format that allows for 

this to take place, so keep an eye out 

in coming additions for more 

opportunities to be connected and 

engaged with your child’s education. 

Keep an eye out for Class Spotlights, 

Meet the Teacher Sections among 

other ideas we are thinking of to 

better communicate with you what is 

happening in our school. 

At the end of the term, we will review 

feedback and see what we do moving 

forward.  

Support Unit Visits 
Over the first few weeks I intend on 

visiting classes from a particular 

Stage/Team in the school. This week, 

the team in focus was the Support 

Unit. It was fantastic to visit these 6 

dynamic classrooms. So many 

wonderful personalised learning 

experiences happening for these 

amazing students. I was treated to 

writing, reading, discussions, sport, art,  

craft and much more.  

Thank you to the students and staff 

for having me. I am looking forward to 

visiting Stage 3 next week and Stage 1 

the week after. 

Meet the Teacher Night 
In Week 4 we will be holding our Meet 

the Teacher Sessions. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for you to get 

to meet your child’s class teacher and 

find out what is in store for them this 

year. Over the past couple of years, we 

have combined this meeting with our 

welcome BBQ. Unfortunately, with 

current COVID restrictions we are 

unable to run our BBQ. Instead, we will 

be running one session for each stage 

over 4 different evenings from 

5.15pm—6pm. 

Kindergarten: Monday 15 February 

Year 1 and Year 2 (excluding class 

2S): Tuesday 16 February 

Year 3 and Year 4, Support Unit + 

Class 2S: Wednesday 17 February 

Year 5 and Year 6: Thursday 18 

February 

When you arrive, you will need to 

make sure you sign in with the Service 

NSW QR Code in the classroom. If you 

haven’t already, downloading the 

Service NSW APP will help speed up 

this process. We are all looking 

forward to meeting you in Week 4. 

Student Leadership Induction  
On Tuesday 16 February (Week 4), at 

9:45am, we will be holding our 

Student Leadership induction. This will 

be for our school leaders, SRC 

members and house captains. We will 

share more information next week. - 

Keep it in your diary. Parents of these 

students will be invited to attend. 

P&C meeting 
Attached to this newsletter is a P&C 

newsletter. A big thanks to Robyn 

Chase and team for such a 

comprehensive update. I would like to 

draw attention to the P&C meeting 

this Monday night, 8 February at 



6:15pm. The meeting will take place in 

the Residence, however, there is also a 

Zoom option available (see P&C 

update for link). I look forward to 

seeing returning and new faces as we 

start discussing how we can support 

our students in 2021.  

Canteen Volunteers 
Helpers are essential to running the 

school canteen. All profits from the 

canteen are reinvested back into 

school. Having families volunteer help 

keep our costs low. Once again each 

week this year, we will be asking 

families from a class to make a special 

effort to find a few hours to help. 

Helping in the canteen is not just for 

mums and dads, we have a few 

wonderful grandparents who help out 

as well. If your child's class is not on 

the roster but you would like to help 

out, we would love to hear from you 

as well. If you are interested in helping 

or finding out more, please send us a 

message on Facebook.  

Kindergarten First day 
Whilst so many wonderful things have 

happened this week, it is hard to go 

past the highlight being Kindergarten 

starting school. What an exciting time 

it is for students, parents and teachers. 

Seeing Kindergarten settle in to school 

has been absolutely fantastic. This 

year’s group displayed a level of 

confidence like no other, and have 

already been working hard in the 

areas of literacy and numeracy.  

Some photos of their first day of 

school.  

Have a Great Week! 

Mr John Carters 
Principal 

 

 

 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank the      

following businesses who kindly support our    

Breakfast Club. 



UPCOMING DIARY DATES 

Basketball Courts 
How wonderful was it that our 

basketball courts were completed just 

in time for the final 2 weeks of 2020l 

Our Year 6 students were very happy 

to be able to use them for their 

dancing part of their Year 6 farewell. It 

is with thanks to the My Community 

Project 2019 for giving us a sizeable 

grant that we were able to get these 

courts for our school. Catering for 

basketball, netball, volleyball, tennis 

and futsal, they are the correct legal 

size for the students to play 

interschool sports and are a great 

resource for our school and 

community in general. 

We will be holding an official opening 

with Dugald Saunders MP on Tuesday 

March 9. I look forward to sharing with 

you more about the opening as it 

draws closer. Sincere thanks to all 

involved.  

 

Meet the Staff – Alyssa Blamire 

My name is Mrs Alyssa Blamire and I 

have just joined Mudgee Public School 

as an Assistant Principal. I have lived 

and worked in and around Mudgee for 

over 30 years and I am very excited to 

be part of the Mudgee Public School  

community. My husband and I have 

two children, one who just finished the 

HSC last year and another who is in 

Year 11 this year, along with three 

dogs and two cats. When I am not 

working I love to read, write and 

spend far too long on the Internet! I’m 

really looking forward to getting to 

know you all. If you see me out and 

about please say hello. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Staff – Keiran Parish 

My name is Miss Parish and I have the 

pleasure of teaching 1P this year. We 

have had a great start to the year and 

have enjoyed getting to know each 

other and are looking forward to a 

fantastic year together. When I'm not 

at school hanging out with my 22 best 

friends, you can find me either in the 

kitchen baking, meeting up with my 

friends or enjoying time on our 

property with the occasional lap or 

two on the mower. I am very excited 

to be a part of Mudgee Public School 

this year and being a part of this 

wonderful community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL Expectations 
Each week we have an expectation of 

the week related to one of our Bees. 

WEEK 4 
Monday 
15 February 

Tuesday 
16 February 

Wednesday 
17 February 

Thursday 
18 February 

Friday 
19 February 

Kindergarten Meet 
the Teacher  5:15 – 
6:00 

Induction Assembly 
9:45am 
  
Year 1 and 2 
Meet the Teacher    
5:15 – 6:00 

Year 3 and 4 + Support 
Unit + 2S 
Meet the Teacher       
5:15 – 6:00 
  

Year 5 and 6 
Meet the Teacher       
5:15 – 6:00 
  

Kindergarten Blue 
Day 

WEEK 5 
Monday 
22 February 

Tuesday 
23 February 

Wednesday 
24 February 

Thursday 
25 February 

Friday 
26 February 

  PSSA Swimming      
Carnival Gulgong – 
Twilight    Carnival 

    Kindergarten Yellow 
Day 
CVPSSA Cricket Trials 
2pm 

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm - 3.30pm (Residence via Perry St) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am - 9.10am 

WEEK 3 

Monday 
8 February 

Tuesday 
9 February 

Wednesday 
10 February 

Thursday 
11 February 

Friday 
12 February 

P&C Meeting 6:30   Swimming Carnival   Kindergarten Red Day 



Wk Bee Area Focus 

3 Bee Responsible Look after 
your belong-

ings and 
equipment 

4 Bee an Active 
Learner 

Try your     
personal best 

Please see the next fortnight’s 

expectations below. It would be 

wonderful if you could help us by 

discussing these expectations at home 

with your children.  Things like;  

Have you got everything in your bag 

for school? Ie Hat, Lunch box, water 

bottle, equipment for class etc 

Do you have any school notes or 

messages in your bag? 

How did you go at school today?  

What did you learn and enjoy at 

school? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club - Issue 1 brochures are 

being sent home this week. For those 

of you new to Book Club, these 

brochures are sent home twice a term. 

We accept cash orders (sent to me in 

the Library) or parents can order 

online through LOOP. Instructions are 

on the back page of the brochures. 

Please include student name and class 

on all orders. Head to http://

www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP for more 

information about signing up. All 

orders benefit the school by providing 

bonus funds that is spent on resources 

for the Library and Classrooms. The 

due date for this issue is February 

19th. All online and cash orders must 

be completed by then.  

Borrowing - all students will 

commence bor rowing th i s 

week. Infant students MUST have a 

bag to borrow and Primary are 

strongly encouraged to have a bag! 

Books may be borrowed for two 

weeks, however students are allowed 

to return books earlier if need 

be.  Happy Reading! Siobhan Vitnell 

Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL BUS TRAVEL 
2021                

(Click on the link below)  

https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/
ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-
student-concessions/primary-secondary-
school 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

K/1B Maddie Goodall 

1P Emrie Field 

1R Olivia Carter 

1T Grahame Lonsdale 

1/2H Claudia Williams 

2S Georgia Chase 

2T Ellie Hartley 

2W Owen Wray 

MW Makayla Buckman 

3C Jamie Boyton 

3G Travis Hill 

3L Leevi Brook 

4B Ruby O’Brien 

4D Natalie Moerkerk 

4E Hamish MacDonald 

4T Sophie Brentnall 

5/6J Ebony Stewart 

5/6L Peter Ellis 

5/6M Maggie Blackman 

5/6O Felix Smith 

LL David Drewe 

LS Ryan Platt 

SM Bryson Allen 

TT Layla Clough 

 

 

 

 

MUDGEE JUNIOR 
GOLF 

PIZZA REGISTRATION DAY 
FOR TERM 1 

WHERE:   MUDGEE GOLF 
CLUB 

WHEN:  Tuesday 9
th
          

FEBRUARY 2021 

TIME:   4.15pm 

PIZZA:  from 4.45 pm 

Tuesday Sports Hour - Under 
10 years - $ 8 per session 

Junior Development Squad  -  
Over 10 years - $ 50 per term 

Open to all boys and girls 5 to 
16 years 

Parents and friends are       
invited and welcome 

We look forward to seeing 
you all there for another term 

of golf and good fun 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-student-concessions/primary-secondary-school
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-student-concessions/primary-secondary-school
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-student-concessions/primary-secondary-school
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-student-concessions/primary-secondary-school


MUDGEE PUBLIC SCHOOL 2021 STAFF LIST 
John Carters - Principal 

Ros Rogers: Deputy Principal – K-2 + Support Unit Donna O’Hara: Deputy Principal – 3-6 
CLASS TEACHER Other Information SASS / SLSO AP 

KC Lisa Caligari / Mel Shearman Lisa M-Th; Mel - F 

Lisa Kelly 

Lisa Smith – ESI 

(Wellbeing 
Teacher) 

KL Pam Leathem 
KN Karissa Nicholls 
KS Kim Sanders / Nicole Wallace KS: M, Th, F; NW: W-F + RFF 
+ Belinda Neil RFF + Learning Support 
+ Kerri Sharp RFF + Learning Support 

K/1B Belinda Single 

Emma Turnbull 

Mel Shearman – 
Stage 1 

(K-2 
Instructional 
Leader + RFF) 

1P Keiran Parish 
1R Ros Roser 
1T Julie Tito 

1/2H Tamara Hargraves 
2S Stephen Smith 
2T Teegan Sheedy 
2W Bronwyn Wheeler 

+ Gabrielle Lyons Learning Support (S1 + S2) 
+ Belinda Morley Learning Support (K-6) 

3C Ashlee Clare 

Laura Smith 

Alyssa Blamire – 
Stage 2 

(Classroom 
Teacher + ST2 
Instructional 

Leader) 

3G Danielle George / Melissa James DG: M-W; MJ – W-F + ESL 
3L Liz Liddle / Jillian Dover LL: M-Th; JD – TH-F + RFF 
4B Alyssa Blamire / Megan Cowan AB: M-F; MC: W + RFF 
4D Suzanne Donnelly 
4E Kelly Endacott 
4T Thomas Baddock 
+ Ben Harris RFF (3-6) 

5/6J Jen O’Brien 

Rachael Uryszek 

Liesel Meers - 
Stage 3 

(RFF / Library + 
Stage 3 

Instructional 
Leader) 

5/6K Sue King 
5/6L Owen Lesslie 
5/6M Annette McRae / Lynda Baddock AM: M-Th; LB: - F 
5/6O Melinda O’Brien / Liesel Meers MO: M-Th; LM: F 

+ Fred Wheeler Learning Support 
+ Emily Skewes Learning Support 
+ Siobhan Vitnell - Librarian Library 

+ Lynda Baddock Learning Support and 
Intervention (Tue-Thur) 

JC Jacob Christofis Sharon Murray 

Toni Tiffen – 
Support Unit 

LL Lara Altimira / Lauren Gregory LA: M-W; LG: W-F Lisa Fowler 
LS Laura Smede Rhonda Smith 

MW Kathy Walsh Sarah McMahon 
/ Janice Meers 

SM Stephanie Martyn Kylie Marshall 
TT Toni Tiffen / Anna Baker TT – T-F; AB – M/T + RFF Glenda Clarkson 
+ Jess Price RFF 

Office Staff Additional Staff 
Judith Morton SAM Donna Doyle SLSO - Breakfast Club 
Christina Tuit SAO Vanessa Riley SLSO - Breakfast Club 
Helen Battye SAO SLSO SLSO - Mainstream 

Helen England SAO Terry Conroy IT 
Linda Lewis SAO (Thurs) Dennis Webster GA 
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P&C Update – February 2021

The P&C would like to warmly welcome all new and 
returning children and families to the wonderful 
Mudgee Public School community for 2021.  We hope 
everyone is settling well into school. 

About the P&C   
The P&C is a group of supportive and friendly parents, 
carers and community members who work together for 
the benefit of children at Mudgee Public School.  It’s a 
great way to meet other families and get to know more 
about what is happening at the school.  You don’t have 
to attend every meeting or volunteer at events - you can 
be involved for as much or as little time as suits you and 
your family.  You can even join and simply receive emails 
with information about decisions and planned events. 
If you are interested in joining, please fill out the 
membership form attached to this newsletter and drop 
it into the front office or bring your form to a P&C 
meeting.   

What We Do: 
• We encourage communication and 

cooperation within the school community. 
• Operate the canteen and uniform shop with all

profit reinvested back into the school.
• Run a variety of community and fundraising

events designed to bring the school community
together as well as raising funds.

• Organise grant applications for school
resources.

• Advocate for students on behalf of the school
community.

Funding: 
All money raised from fundraising, the canteen and 
uniform shop is given back to the school to help with 
resources and activities for children.  In 2020, the P&C 
contributed funds to help buy books to assist the school 
counsellor, Adelle Bungate, in working with children 
who have experienced bereavement.  The P&C also 
contributed $6500 to cover the cost of buses for all 
school excursions in term 4, 2020.  Usually the cost of 
excursions would be spread out over the year but last 

year, many excursions were delayed until term 4 which 
meant a large cost to families over only a few weeks. 
The P&C wanted to help keep the cost of excursions low 
so as many children as possible may have the 
opportunity to attend. 

Meetings 
The P&C meets on Monday in week 2 and week 8 of 
each school term at 6pm. Mr Carters attends every 
meeting and is a wonderful resource for information 
about what (and why) things are happening at the 
school.  Questions and suggestions are always very 
welcome!   
You can come along in person – meetings are held in 
the school residence (corner of Perry and Denison 
Streets) or you can attend remotely via Zoom.  All 
parents, carers, grandparents and family members are 
welcome to attend.  The first meeting for 2021 will be 
held on Monday, 8th February at 6pm.  We’ll be 
getting to know each other and going over P&C plans 
for the year.   

If you wish to join via Zoom, please register via the 
following link: 
https://au01web.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5Ysfuqq
rToiH9QKOTv_pK3B1Ei623q5IEzu 

CANTEEN 
The canteen is open every 
day from 8.45am to 2pm and 
provides fresh, tasty and 
nutritious food to fuel 
growing minds and bodies. 
The canteen is managed by 
Tracey (pictured with her 
son, Owen).  With the help of 
canteen assistant, Jemma 
and many lovely volunteers, Tracey cooks most meals 
from scratch with lots of added fruit and veggies.  The 
lasagne, hamburgers, torpedo rolls and sushi are all 
packed full of extra veggies and very popular with kids 
(and teachers!).  A copy of the canteen menu is attached 
to this newsletter or is available online at Canteen - 
Mudgee Public School (nsw.gov.au). 

mailto:mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
https://au01web.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5YsfuqqrToiH9QKOTv_pK3B1Ei623q5IEzu
https://au01web.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5YsfuqqrToiH9QKOTv_pK3B1Ei623q5IEzu
https://mudgee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents--carers-and-the-community/parents---citizens-association--p-c-/canteen.html
https://mudgee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents--carers-and-the-community/parents---citizens-association--p-c-/canteen.html


How to order: 
Online: Orders can be placed quickly and easily online 
at www.quickcliq.com.au.  Online orders close at 9am 
each day. 
At school: You can also send your child’s lunch order 
and money to the canteen in a lunch bag.  Please write 
your child’s name, class and order on a paper bag, place 
money in the bag and remind your child to put their 
order in the canteen basket in their classroom at the 
beginning of the day.   
For recess,  food may be ordered in advance or children 
can come down to the canteen to choose from a range 
of freshly prepared recess specials.  Please order lunch 
in advance.  Recess orders need to be collected by your 
child from the canteen; lunch orders are sent to 
classrooms. 

Above: Regular canteen volunteer, Gift (left) and canteen assistant, 
Jemma (right), turn the canteen pink for “Pink Up Mudgee”. 

Volunteer in the Canteen:  We couldn’t do without 
volunteers in the canteen.   Last year, Tracey, Jemma and 
the canteen volunteers prepared over 8700 meals!  Kids 
love seeing a familiar face in the canteen and by 
volunteering in the canteen, you are helping to keep 
prices affordable.  All profit from the canteen is given 
back to the school so by donating your time to the 
canteen, you really are helping the children of Mudgee 
Public School! All relatives and carers are welcome.  No 
cooking skills are required – Tracey and Jemma will 
always be able to find a job for you!  Lunch, tea and 
coffee are supplied as well as plenty of laughs!   
You can volunteer any day or time that suits you.  Even 
just 1 hour to sort orders in the morning or to pack 
baskets before lunch is a big help. We also have a roster 
where we ask families from a specific class each week to 
make a special effort for that week and consider 
volunteering in the canteen. Unfortunately, due to 
safety reasons, children cannot come into the canteen 
We know many people would love to volunteer but have 

to care for young children during school hours.  If this is 
you, please don’t worry! We thank you for your intention 
and perhaps you may be able volunteer in the future.   

Above: There were smiles all round when Frankie discovered big sister, 
Hannah, serving in the canteen. 
If you would like to volunteer, please drop by the 
canteen and have a chat with Tracey or you can send 
Tracey a text on 0418 452 278. 

Term 1 2021 Roster 
Week beginning Class Week beginning Class 

8th Feb 1/2H 8th March K/1B 
15th Feb 1P 15th March KC 
22nd Feb 1R 22nd March KL 
1st March 1T 29th March KN 

UNIFORM SHOP 
****Open Wednesdays 2.30pm-3.30pm**** 

Order online anytime – www.quickcliq.com.au 

The Uniform Shop is run by Michelle, who is also a 
parent at MPS.  School uniform expenses can really add 
up so we aim to keep prices as low as possible.  Any 
profit from the shop is reinvested back into the school 
which means when you purchase your child’s uniform at 
the MPS uniform shop, you are also helping the school.  
You can order online anytime at www.quickcliq.com.au 
or come into the shop on Wednesdays, 2.30pm to 
3.30pm, located in the school residence on the corner 
of Perry and Denison Streets.  Online orders are 
delivered to your child’s classroom every Wednesday or 
can be picked up instore on Wednesday – just indicate 
your preference when you place order. 

http://www.quickcliq.com.au/
http://www.quickcliq.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/668357826536099/photos/a.678434288861786/2391161074255757/?type=3


Mudgee Public School WE'RE A 

GREAT
Canteen Summer Menu Term 4 2020 & Term 1 2021 

HEALTHY SCHOOL CANTEEN 

All food and drink marked with :: meets Healthy School Canteen 
liealthySehootCant1te11s.nsw.gov.au 

2019 

Keep the sun off with a 

School Hat 

• guidelines as a healthy choice food.

Please write your child's name, class, 

and lunch order on a paper bag. 

Place money securely inside bag. 

Please enclose an extra 20c if a bag is required. 

Keep lunches cool/warm with an 

$15.00 insulated lunch bag 

Order on line at www.quickcliq.com.au 

$15.50 



M U D G E E  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

PARENT AND CITIZENS ASSOCIATION INC 

A vibrant and collaborative school community that provides friendship with 
learning for all students and families. 

mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

Mudgee Public School P&C Association Membership Form 

NAME: 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY MEMBER TYPE: PARENT / GUARDIAN / CITIZEN  (CIRCLE AS APPROPRIATE) 

CONTACT PHONE NUMBER: 

EMAIL ADDRESS FOR MEETING NOTICES & UPDATES 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

“I understand to become a financial member of the Mudgee Public School P&C Association I agree to 
following the Constitution, By-laws and Code of Conduct as adopted by the Mudgee Public School P&C 
Association. I become a financial member of Mudgee Public School P&C Association after the close of the 
meeting at which I have submitted payment of $1.” 

Please return the completed form via email, in person at your first meeting or to the school office. 
Membership payment of $1 will be collected on attendance at first P&C meeting. 

For further information or copies of the Constitution, By-laws and Code of Conduct please contact the P&C 
via email mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

SIGNED:  DATE: 

mailto:mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


2021 JUNIOR REGISTRATION 

COME AND JOIN THE WOLF PACK! 
SEASON BEGINS APRIL 24TH 

EARLY BIRD $130 UNTIL APRIL 1ST (USUALLY $150) 

USE YOUR ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHER 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE MUDGEEWOLVESFC.COM.AU/REGISTRATION 

OR GO TO WWW.PLAYFOOTBALL.COM.AU/REGISTER 

Any questions regarding registrations please email registrar@mudgeewolvesfc.com.au 

2021 MUDGEE REPRESENTATIVE TEAMS 
WESTERN YOUTH LEAGUE TRIALS 
WEDNESDAY 10TH FEBRUARY - Rego 5pm. Trials 5.30-6.30pm 
 SUNDAY 14TH FEBRUARY – Rego 9am. Trials 9.30-10.30am 

at GLEN WILLOW SPORTS COMPLEX 

U9/10, U/11, U/12, U/13, U/14, U/15, U/16. We welcome all players, both boys and girls. 

Register via mudgeewolvesfc.com.au/2021trials or on the day at the trials. 

If you are unable to make it to these dates but are interested in playing at this level please 
email your details to secretary@mudgeewolvesfc.com.au 

For more information on what the Western Youth League is and what being a “Rep Player” 
involves please see the Frequently Asked Questions sheet below. 

The Wolf Pack is back for 2021!! 




